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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

No: 131/2016 

Date: 22nd March 2016 

 

HMGoG Statement on Brussels Attacks 
 

Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar is able to confirm that all staff at  our Brussels Office are 

safe and accounted for. 

 

The Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo QC MP, said: "This is another appalling and shocking 

attack on Europe, on our freedom and  our liberty. The Government empathises strongly with the 

people of Belgium who are having to go through this dreadful incident today." 


